Year 3 ~ Miss Smith ~ 28th January 2022

0 0 Thank you so much for all of the thoughtful gifts, flowers and cards. | have been truly
NS spoilt. It has been a pleasure to teach your children for the first half of this year and |
know they will continue to do well with Miss Rundle for the remaining half of the year.

Our Topic this half term is Mighty Metals
This week we have been learning about:

English: Contractions in spelling, reading comprehension and inference
Maths: Dividing a 2 digit number by a 1 digit number with and without exchange.
Topic: Design and Technology - Making moving vehicles
1Decision - Making correct choices
ICT - Programming. PE - Catching skills. Spanish - Animals

Making Moving Vehicles in Design Technology

The children have had great fun making their vehicles this week and they are very excited to
test them next week!
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Homework

* Thank you to everyone who has sent in their moving pictures this week, they really are brilliant!

« | will not be setting any homework this week so please enjoy a weekend off. Miss Rundle will continue with =
Isetting homework from next week. I

Concerns/Questions
After today my email with be set to out of office for the duration of my maternity
leave. Miss Rundle will share her email address with you shortly but in the mean-
time please contact the office with any concerns or questions. Thank you

| hope you have a great
weekend.
Miss Smith x




